
Please post to your school websites and School Newsletters 

Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools free bus status 
app now available 

Winter weather has hit us with a vengeance this year.  

Keeping tabs on the school buses operated by Wetaskiwin 
Regional Public Schools has never been easier, with the 
introduction of a free iPhone app. The app, available now at the 
App Store, gives users the opportunity to select their favorite 
WRPS routes and then receive push notifications to their iPhone if 
those routes are delayed or cancelled. 

You can search iTunes for “Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools 
Bus Status” or simply visit the WRPS website at www.wrps.ab.ca 
from your iPhone and you’ll automatically be prompted to 
connect to iTunes to download the app. 

If you don’t have an iPhone, you can keep tabs on your child’s bus 
by visiting your school website or the Wetaskiwin Regional Public 
Schools website at http://www.wrps.ab.ca/parents/bus-route-

status 

With winter weather upon us, you’ll have the peace of mind of knowing the status of your child’s school 
bus with current information updated regularly by Wetaskiwin Regional Public Schools Transportation 
Department. 

http://www.wrps.ab.ca/
http://www.wrps.ab.ca/parents/bus-route-status
http://www.wrps.ab.ca/parents/bus-route-status

